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How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

“How beautiful upon the mountains
Are the feet of him who brings good news,
Who proclaims peace,
Who brings glad tidings of good things,
Who proclaims salvation,
Who says to Zion,
“Your God reigns!” Isaiah 52:7

Dear family and friends, 

It feels like we have been “on our feet” a lot these past 
few months with travel to, from, and throughout the 
US. It was such a blessing to see many of you and to 
be able to share about the work the Lord is doing here 
in Ecuador. We are so thankful for children who are 
good travelers and for the many people who graciously 
opened their hearts and homes to us while we were on 
the road. 

We arrived back in Ecuador the end of August and are 
thankful to be settling back into more of a routine. The 
new school year begins here in September and we are 
just in the process of setting up the church schedule 
for this new year. 

While we were in the US, the Bible school had to 
find a new facility. We are so thankful that the Lord 
provided a place that is perfect for its needs. It is a 

Praises
• Praise the Lord for safe travels in 
the US.
• Praise the Lord for the new facil-
ity for the Bible school.
• Praise the Lord for a blessed time 
in the US visiting many churches, 
family, and friends both old and 
new.

Prayer Requests
• Pray for safety and good health 
for Patricia and the new baby com-
ing the end of Oct.
• Pray for good attendance as the 
church cell groups begin again.
• Pray that we will continue to 
settle in well and rely on the Lord’s 
guidance as we set up our new 
schedule.

Contact Information
pillmanfamily@gmail.com

http://pillmanfamily.org
612-208-2081

 
Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pillman
AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.
Minneapolis, MN 55441

beautiful old adobe quinta out in the country with lots 
of room 
and 
fresh 
air. On 
top of 
that, it’s 
much 
closer 
to our 
home 
so it 

only takes Justo 20 minutes to drive to the Bible school 
when he needs to teach. We were overwhelmed by the 
Lord’s goodness. This year there are five students at-
tending the Bible school. Please pray for them as they 
begin this new year of study.

Love in Christ,

Justo, Tricia, Nathanael, and Hannah

Nathanael and Hannah enjoyed their great-
grandmother, Louise Ballmann

The quinta at the new Bible School facility


